
From: Krista Robertson
To: applications
Cc: Brenda Gaertner (Brenda@mandellpinder.com)
Subject: Bill C-38 Submissions
Date: May-14-12 4:34:59 PM

I write on behalf of the participant Musgamagw Tsawataineuk Tribal Council to advise the
Commission that it has reviewed the submission of the First Nations Coalition regarding Bill C-38,
dated May 14, 2012, and supports the submission in its entirety.  
 
Yours truly,
 
Krista Robertson 
Janes Freedman Kyle Law Corporation 
816 – 1175 Douglas Street 
Victoria, BC V8W 2E1 
Office: 250-475-2010
Fax: 250-381-8567 
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CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is confidential and is
intended only for the addressee. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is strictly prohibited.
Disclosure of this e-mail to anyone other than the intended addressee does not constitute waiver
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Visit our website at www.jfklaw.ca for information about our firm and the services we provide.
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